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New Information to Designated Participants: 14 September 2006  
 
Please be informed that all participants are invited to a welcome reception on Sunday, 15 October, in 
the rotunda of the Vienna International Centre. The reception will take place at the same time as 
registration for the symposium. Registration is from 16:00 to 18:00 and participants are encouraged to 
register during that time if at all possible. This will help to avoid queues at registration on Monday 
morning. 
 
Another important point to note is that due to the large number of registered participants there will 
be video transmission from the Opening and Plenary Sessions on Monday, 16 October from 
the IAEA Board Room (4th floor, Building C) to Conference Room I (2nd floor, Building C). 
If the IAEA Board Room is full when you arrive, or should you arrive later in the morning, 
please make your way to Conference Room I.  
 
Note for poster authors: 

If possible please take advantage of Sunday registration to put up your posters. Poster boards marked 
with the respective poster numbers will be available in the rotunda and authors are requested to put up 
their posters as soon as they have registered and to leave them there until either Thursday afternoon or 
Friday morning. 
As already indicated, the official opening of the poster session is scheduled for Tuesday afternoon, at 
the end of the last symposium oral session, approximately 18:00. At this session poster authors are 
requested to be at their posters for approximately 1 hour for discussion with interested participants. 
The IAEA/INMM joint reception will be held at the same time in the rotunda. Poster authors are also 
requested to be at their posters for approximately 1/2 hour at the hosted morning coffee break in the 
rotunda on Thursday, 19 October. 
 
Note for speakers: 

Those speakers who intend to use PowerPoint during their presentation and who have not submitted 
them in advance are requested to load their presentation on to the symposium computer at registration 
on Sunday. If this is not possible please advise the conference desk when registering as to when the 
PowerPoint presentation could be loaded. 
 
Should you be unable to attend the symposium please be so kind as to advise us in advance. 
 


